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A great job by all! I would especially like to thank Howard H. Curran, Charlie & Alexie Kehm, Chuck & Jän 

Franz and Steve & Sandy Wilson. Also, thanks are in order to James Edward Smith. He not only was he  

helping host the tent, James represented Gunn in the heavy athletics as a competitor! We were also thankful 

to  have our Clanõs Chaplain,  Becky Robbins-Penniman at the Games. She gave the invocation for the 

Games, a very special honor for her & Clan Gunn, and blessed our meeting as well. It was also great to see 

Woody Williams at the games! Heõs been to almost all the AGMs that I have the past few years! Thanks to 

all for hosting a wonderful event, one which I will remember for a while. 

 
 I wonõt ramble on about the meeting itself, but a lot of important things were decided or discussed 

that pertain to the way we do things as commissioners & deputy commissioners. I would ask you to read the 

minutes of the meeting & start to think about how this might affect you & your regions. Speaking of regions. 

We are going to be needing a Commissioner for the Montana/Utah region. If anyone is interested, let David 

Bricker or me know if you are interested. 

 
I am looking for a Commissioner to host the 2019 AGM, targeting spring or early summer of 2019. I would 

ask that anyone who is interested send me an email. The process is for us to look over the proposals & pick 

the one that meets our requirements of timing & location. Try to include as much as you can as far as      

accommodations & meeting space/banquet ideas or estimates. We are going to approach AGM locations in 

this manner going forward. We want to give potential hosts a year or more to get their ducks in a row. It 

makes of a less stressful job of planning & hosting an event. Feel free to email me at 

ziemerdavid@hotmail.com with any questions about this or any other stuff in this letter! 

 

I hope to see a bunch of you at the gathering in Scotland this summer! 

 

 

Slàinte mhòr agad! 

Dave 
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Letter from the President ð Winter 2018 

Dave Ziemer 

Hello again Brothers & Sisters of Clan Gunn! 

 
 We just concluded another AWSOME AGM in Florida at the 

Central Highland Games. It was a wee bit cold, but we hearty Scots & 

our Viking constitution (along with a dram or two) hardly noticed! The 

tent was always busy, with lots of visitors, family & those who were 

there to become a part of our wonderful Clan. We signed 18 new or 

renewing Gunns.  We also raised $1755.00 in the raffle for the Clan 

Gunn & Clan MacCallum - Malcolm Society Piping           

Scholarship!  


